Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The St. Johns River Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, February 8, 2016, 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Wheeler Stormwater Park, located on the south side of Micco Road, two miles west of U.S. 1 in Barefoot Bay. The entrance to the event location will be clearly marked with signs.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Celebrate the completion of Wheeler Stormwater Park.
NOTE: This event may be attended by one or more SJRWMD Governing Board members, one or more local elected officials and one or more Florida State Legislators.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: St. Johns River Water Management District, Ann Benedetti, Intergovernmental Coordinator at abenedetti@sjrwmd.com or (321)676-6606.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: St. Johns River Water Management District, Ann Benedetti, Intergovernmental Coordinator at abenedetti@sjrwmd.com or (321)676-6606. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
